
 

 
 
 
Standards Announcement 

Comment Period Extension 
 
Project 2006-06: Reliability Coordination 
The comment period for this project has been extended until 8 p.m. EDT on February 18, 2010.  The 
extension provides a 45-day period to review the definition of Reliability Directive, which was not part of the 
previous comment periods for this project. 
 
Project page: http://www.nerc.com/filez/standards/Reliability_Coordination_Project_2006-6.html 
 
Standards Development Process 
The Reliability Standards Development Procedure contains all the procedures governing the standards 
development process.  The success of the NERC standards development process depends on stakeholder 
participation.  We extend our thanks to all those who participate. 
 

For more information or assistance, 
please contact Shaun Streeter at shaun.streeter@nerc.net or at 609.452.8060. 


